From:
Dr Naba Kumar Mondal

Head & Assistant Professor in Environmental Science

Department of Environmental Science

The University of Burdwan

Burdwan

To

The Editor

Journal of Urban and

Environmental Engineering

Subject: communicating research paper entitled ‘arsenic contamination in groundwater :a statistical modeling’ 

Dear Sir,


We are extremely happy to sending our research paper entitled ‘arsenic contamination in groundwater :a statistical modeling’ to your journal “Journal of Urban and Environmental Engineering’ for publication. Kindly note that this particular work based on the extensive survey and analysis through AAS and sophisticated software application.

Kindly do the needful.

With regards.

Dr N K Mondal

